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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Information Request: 

  

For the residential lighting program, how many of the expected 1,500 participants will be 

students receiving an LED bulb? 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

 

 

Response: 

 

For the residential lighting program, Otter Tail reported the total number of bulbs distributed or 

rebated as the number of participants. We project 300 students will receive four 9W LED bulbs 

totaling 1,200 participants. Customers purchasing and requesting a rebate for an LED bulb 

account for the remaining 300 participants. 

 


